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Ms Carolyn Smith 
Secretary 
United Workers Union  (WA) 
Level 2, 54 Cheriton Street 
PERTH WA 6000 
 
 
Attention: Mr Kevin Sneddon  
 
 
Via email:  carolyn.smith@unitedworkers.org.au 

kevin.sneddon@unitedworkers.org.au 
 
 
Dear Ms Smith 
 
CLAUSE 11C - REVIEW OF CONTRACTED HOURS - WA HEALTH SYSTEM – UNITED 
WORKERS UNION (WA) – HOSPITAL SUPPORT WORKERS INDUSTRIAL AGREEMENT 
2020  
 
I refer to Mr Kevin Sneddon’s email dated 14 June 2021, identifying a typographical error in the 
WA Health System – United Voice WA – Heath Support Workers Industrial Agreement 2020 
(Agreement).  
 
I can confirm subclause 11C.2 of the Agreement incorrectly references subclause 11A.2(a), 
whereas it should reference subclause 11B.1(a).  
 
While I do not foresee any issues arising regarding application of this provision, System-wide 
Industrial Relations (SWIR) will advise all health service providers of the incorrect reference.  
SWIR will further ensure the correct reference is noted on the Department of Health’s Awards 
and Agreements webpage. 
 
If you have further queries regarding the above, or any matters arising which cannot be resolved 
directly with the health service providers, please do not hesitate to contact me. 
 
Yours sincerely 

 

Karen Callaghan 
DIRECTOR 

 
7 July 2021 
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